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<p><img src="images/sarajevosarajevo.jpg" width="220" height="158" alt="sarajevosarajevo"
style="margin: 4px; float: left;" /><span style="font-family: arial, helvetica, sans-serif; font-size:
12pt;">Regarding the announced increase in the price of water in the city of Sarajevo, NRW
expert ?evad Kold�o has sent an "open letter" to competent minister Mr. Zlatko
Petrovic.</span></p>  <p><span style="font-family: arial, helvetica, sans-serif; font-size:
12pt;">The letter was written in Bosnian</span></p>  
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